
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO:  NED WATERBURY, ZBA 

FROM:  NANCY WEBER, PLANNING BOARD  

SUBJECT: HARVEY MILLER, SAWMILL APPLICATION 

DATE:  11/4/2021 

CC: 

  

 
As of the regular meeting on November 1, 2021, the Planning Board approves the site plan for Mr. 
Harvey Miller’s sawmill application as amended, including the permit from the state DOT, but with a 
building covering the mill, and parking for customers be included as conditions of the permit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


